
 

STATE OF CONNECTICUT 
CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL  

Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT  06051 
Phone: (860) 827-2935  Fax: (860) 827-2950 

E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov 
Web Site: portal.ct.gov/csc 

 VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
January 25, 2024 
 
Catherine Conklin 
Site Acquisition Specialist 
General Dynamics Wireless Services 
2586 Industry Lane, Suite 100 
Norristown, PA 19403 
catherine.conklin@gdit.com  
 
RE: EM-AT&T-059T-221028 - AT&T notice of intent to modify an existing telecommunications 

facility located at 75 Roberts Road, Groton, Connecticut. Request for Project Change. 
 
Dear Catherine Conklin: 
 
The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) is in receipt of the correspondence dated January 17, 2024 
regarding a project change for the above-referenced exempt modification request acknowledged by the 
Council on November 28, 2022. 
 
Pursuant to the Council’s November 28, 2022 exempt modification approval, the request to install a 
Generac 50 kilowatt (kW) emergency backup generator in lieu of a 30 kW emergency backup generator is 
hereby approved. 
 
This approval applies only to the project change in the correspondence dated January 17, 2024. 
 
Thank you for your attention and cooperation.  
 
Sincerely,  

 
Melanie A. Bachman  
Executive Director 
 
MAB/ANM/laf 
 
c: The Honorable Rachael Franco, Mayor, Town of Groton (rfranco@groton-ct.gov) 
 John Burt, Town Manager, Town of Groton (jburt@groton-ct.gov) 
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From: Conklin, Catherine (NE) <Catherine.Conklin@gdit.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, January 17, 2024 4:53 PM 
To: Bachman, Melanie <Melanie.Bachman@ct.gov>; CSC-DL Siting Council <Siting.Council@ct.gov> 
Subject: RCTB 10035316 Overlay-Groton Roberts Rd // EM-AT&T-059T-221028 // 75 Roberts Road, Groton, 
Connecticut 
Importance: High 
 
Good Afternoon, 
 
Please see attached CSC approval for our AT&T generator project at the above subject site. 
 
We have a slight change to the approval, which is (1) new Generac 50kw diesel generator (instead of 30kw) within 
the existing grade-level fenced equipment compound. Nothing else is changing. 
 
Could you tell me if there is anything you would need from me. 
 
 
Thank you 
 
Catherine Conklin 
Site Acquisition Specialist 

M   301-266-0258  
Catherine.Conklin@gdit.com 
4603 Kemper Street 
Rockville, MD 20853 
www.gdit.com 
 

 
         
"The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged 
information.  Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon this information by persons or 
entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited.   If you received this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from 
any computer." 
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